
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 12
th

 December 2016    Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                            email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               Dates for your diary: 
Monday 9

th
 January: Children return 

Friday 20
th

 January: FOBs Cinema Night 5-7pm (KS1-KS2) 
Thursday 9

th
 February: Y6 MEN Arena 

Friday 10
th

 February: FOBs disco (times to be confirmed) 
Thursday 16

th
 February: Last day of term- Wacky Hair Day in  

aid of Ethical Enterprise 
Friday 17

th
 February: INSET day, school closed 

Monday 27
th

 February: School opens 
Friday 10

th
 March: Open Afternoon 1.30pm 

Thursday 16
th

 March: Parents Evening 4pm-6.30pm 
Tuesday 21

st
 March: Parents Evening 3.30-6pm 

Wednesday 29
th

 March-Friday 31
st

 March: Y5 Residential 
Friday 31

st
 March: School closes for Easter 

 
 

Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 13

th
 December: KS1 Nativity 10am pre-schooler / babies 

welcome 
Wednesday 14

th
 December: KS1 Nativity 2pm NO pre-schoolers/ 

babies allowed 
Thursday 15

th
 December: KS1 Nativity 10am NO pre-schoolers 

babies allowed 
Friday 16

th
 December: Movie afternoon (BFG or Christmas Film) 

and sale after school (bring your pennies!) 
Monday 19

th
 December: KS2 Rehearsal 9.30am 

Monday 19
th

 December: Board games/ toys afternoon (no 
electronics) 
Tuesday 20

th
 December: KS2 Church Service 1.30pm 

Wednesday 21
st

 December: KS2 Church Service 6.30pm  
Wednesday 21

st
 December: Christmas Parties 

Thursday 22
nd

 December: Break up for Christmas/ dress down 
day 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                              Christmas Count down- reminders 
Tuesday 13th December- pre-school children welcome. All other performances are for adults 
only.  
Friday 16th December- The children are watching the BFG. If you do not wish your child to watch 
this film, please fill in the slip below.   EYFS will be watching a separate Christmas DVD. 
Friday 16th December 3.20pm: We are holding a stall selling the items left from the Christmas 
Fair. Please bring your pounds and pennies!  
Monday 19th December: Children can bring in toys or games they can share with their friends. 
No electronics or anything too precious please.  

Monday 19th December- Children’s Christmas Lunch 
Children can bring in festive headwear, e.g. Santa hats, reindeer headbands.  
Wednesday 21st December: Children’s Christmas Parties. Thank you for all the parents who have offered to help with 
the Infant’s party. Please come along at 1pm. All children can come to school in their own clothes. Please make sure 
these are suitable for playing outside- nothing too fancy!  
Tuesday 20th December @1.30pm & Wednesday 21st 7pm (children arrive from 6.30pm): All parents/ grandparents 
invited to our KS2 Christmas Service at St Johns Church. If any parents are available to walk to the church with us on 
Monday 19th (9am) or Tuesday 20th (1pm) please see your child’s teacher. 
All the children have worked extremely hard this term and are nearly ready for a good rest! Homework for the next 
two weeks will be reading every night and writing in our home school diaries. More ideas are on our website here. 

 
 
 

Christmas Tree Festival 
Mrs Stephenson and Mr Wyatt took all 
the recycled tree decorations down to 
St Cross Church on Thursday and 
decorated the Bexton Christmas tree. 
We think you’ll agree-  
the result is fantastic.  

 

Parking Issues 
It has come to our attention that several parents are driving 
through and sometimes parking in the school carpark when 
dropping or picking children up. Please can we remind parents 
not to do this (unless you have permission from the school). 
Staff carparking is very limited and we don’t like to see 
children walking through the carpark for safety reasons. We 
will be monitoring this as well as parking around the school.  
We’d like to say a huge thank you to all the parents who walk 
their children to school or park a safe distance away and walk 
their child in to school.  
 

 
 

Please return this slip to your child’s teacher by Monday 19th December.   
 

Name of child_______________________________ Class teacher __________________________ 
 

o I do not wish my child to watch the BFG (this is a PG rated film) – Yrs 1-6 only. 
 

If you do not wish your child to watch this film then they will be offered a U rated Christmas film.  
 
 

http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/useful-website-links-to-support-learning-homework/20007

